
ALGONQUIN
SHRINE CLUB

NEWSLETTER
 Executive Meeting

January 11, 2017 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion
General Meeting

January 17, 2017 - Wilberforce Legion
Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM

Ladies Welcome at all meetings

Box 203, Bancroft, ON  K0L 1C0

January 2017

January 14, 2017, 

12:30 PM

Rameses Elections 

& Installation

February 18, 2017, 

1:30 PM

Rameses Financial 

Meeting

June 8-11, 2017

Spring Ceremonial

Collingwood, ON.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

Nobles and Ladies,

 I trust that all of you had a wonderful Christmas and great start to 
your New Year. We have much to look forward to with our new 
Executive and their initiatives to carry on the fun we enjoy in our get-
togethers and fundraisers for Shriner Hospitals. I will happily turn 
the gavel over to our new President Noble Eric Mueller at our 
January meeting knowing your Algonquin Shrine Club is in good 
hands. No doubt your choice of 2017 Executive was a good one.

 Before I relinquish my chair to our new President I will have one 
last duty to perform at our January meeting. The selection of 
Shriner of the Year is always a difficult one with the number of 
outstanding and qualified candidates for this prestigious award. 
However, the presentation of this award is as rewarding as 
receiving it. Come out to our meeting and see who is the 2016 
recipient. 

 Lady Theresa and I thank you for the year you gave us. We will 
remember it forever.

 For all those who are unable to join us at our meetings, our 
thoughts are with you. Hope your conflict is relieved soon that you 
may once again join us at our gatherings.

Noble John Deak,
President

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . . .       

EXECUTIVE

President
Eric MUELLER
(613)338-3405

emueller406@gmail.com

I.P.P.
John DEAK

(705)488-1110
 john.a.deak2013@gmail.com

1st Vice
Jim BURKE

(613)334-1245

2nd Vice
Wayne WIGGINS

(613)334-1245
waywel@sympatico.ca

Secretary
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455

shrinesec@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dean LINTON
(613)339-2711

dj.linton@live.ca

Chaplain
Barry ROBB

(705)489-1306
brobb@bell.net

Directors
Ron MARK

Charles MULLETT
Ed OTTO

Nicholaus PAWLUCH   
Jim WILLIAMS

Auditors
Larry DONALDSON

Jim WILLIAMS

Ambassador
Sean COOK

(613)332-5732
seancook@sympatico.ca

Condolences to Noble Jack and Lady Shirley 
HOGARTH for the passing of Shirley's sister Joyce

Those we love don't go away
They walk beside us every day



The Chaplain’s Corner

 No Submission this month.

COMMITTEES

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

 "FROM THE DESK 

                    OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”

No submission this month.Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations
Chairman

Noble Ed Otto    

Membership and
News Letter

Noble Dave Earle Secretary
Noble Eric Mueller President
Noble Barry Robb Chaplain

Noble Charles Mullet
 Public Relations

100 Million Dollar Club
Noble Frank Wilson

Sick and Visiting
All Algonquin Shrine Club

Members

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital 
 Noble Sean Cook
Noble Ron Mark

Noble Charles Mullett 
Noble Barry Robb

Noble Frank Wilson

Christmas Cakes
Noble Ron Mark

Noble R. Paul Johnson
Noble Todd Grainger
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Dean Linton 
Noble Jim Burke

Noble Barry Cross

Float
Noble Hald Robinson
Noble Wayne Elson

Noble Denver Mayhew

Future Fund Raising
 All Algonquin Shrine Club

Members

 Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Noble Jim Burke

Chairman
Noble Dave Burton 

1st Vice Chair
Noble Barry Cross

2nd Vice Chair 
 Noble Dean Linton

Treasurer

Clown Unit
Noble Wayne Wiggins

Chairman
Noble Steve Berry

1st Vice Chair
Noble Dave Earle

Secretary
 Noble Dean Linton

Treasurer 

Algonquin Shrine Club had the 
pleasure of our Illustrious 
Potentate Allan Berry and his Lady 
Jackie visited our club at our 
Christmas dinner meeting on 
December 20.  All of the Nobles 
and Ladies enjoyed their 
company.

John Glassey, (on the left) President of 
Legion Br. 624 accepted a cheque from 
Noble Ed Otto from the Algonquin Shrine 
Club, for the use of their building for 
allowing us to hold our executive meetings 
there. A big Thanks from all the members 
of the Algonquin Shrine Club to the 
Wilberforce Legion.



ALGONQUIN  SHRINERS LADIES DRAW
We wish to thank all who participated in our draw, in support of the Shriners Children's Hospital, 
and the Algonquin Shrine Club. The draw was held in Maynooth, on Dec. 10th 2016. 
Winners were:
1) Topaz Diamond Ring, donated by McMichael's Jewellers, Bancroft - Winnie Kuno of New Carlow
2) Homemade single bed quilt -  Linda Erwin of Bancroft
3) Homemade lap quilt - Wendy Dillabough of Monteagle
4) Moveable teddy bear with 33 piece wardrobe - Fred Nicoll of Tottenham
5) Large wooden bird feeder - Joan Clarke of  Wilberforce

SICK AND VISITING

Noble Ambassador Sean COOK – knee surgery, recovering at home
Noble Frank WILSON – gal bladder surgery, recovering at home

Lady Jane BURTON – recovering at home
Janet BARKER (owner Linkerts bakery) – broken ankle, recovering at home
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